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Launch of the new project 

Dear Friends, 

As already explained in the last newsletter, our project in Tibet closed down

last June. Despite incomprehension and deception, we did not give up and used

these last months to start a new adventure on the Tibetan Plateau (Qinghai and

Sichuan provinces). This is why, we launched the pilot phase of our new project

in September, in close collaboration with our new local partners.

 

Fresh vegetable all year long 

It is known that diversified diet is the base for a
good general health. In this way and because of the
bad nutritional status of the Tibetan rural
population, KBD Fund and its locals partners
started to build greenhouses in the villages.
Thanks to these greenhouses, families will have, all
year long, fresh vegetable rich in vitamins, a very
important point for the good development of their
children! 
 

Health and hygiene promotion 

These regions of the Tibetan Plateau are mainly
populated by poor and uneducated families.
Whether farmers or nomads, they have no notion of
basic hygiene and health. To prevent the numerous
sanitary problems, KBD Fund and its partners set
up trainings on health education, as well as
hygiene promotion. Linked to greenhouse
construction, nutritional troubles are also broached
and we insist on the importance to provide a
diversified diet for the good growth of the children. 

 

Our future perspectives 
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This first phase of the new project was launched in
September. A field visit of the Belgian team will be
organized in December in order to see the
progress and to decide how to implement the
activities at larger scale during 2018. 

All this promising news and your unfailing support
give us hope for the future!

Thank you!
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